FOAM

Can | recydle this?

Polystyrene foum products are NOT recyclable in your curbside
recycling container. However, Mid Michigan Waste Avthority is
coordinating a foam drop-off pilot in 2018. Most polystyrene foam
(except packing peanuts, construction foum, and dirty foam) can be
dropped off at MMWA on September 20 from 3 pm to 7 pm.
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